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March 18, 2019 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20054 
 
RE: WTTE-TV Columbus, OH Tower Status  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch 
 
Stainless has a contract with WTTE to replace the existing TV broadcast antenna and install the 
new antenna tuned to the post-repack frequency.  
 
We were supposed to be on-site the last week of March to begin replacement activities. That 
will not happen. The heavy crew and gin pole is held up on their previous project due to extreme 
rain and wind.  
 
These delays moved the project start to mid-late April and the project completion is expected by 
early May. 
 
We propose to install the WTTE Interim antenna the last week of March. This letter is provided 
to support WTTE’s request for a STA, until the main antenna can be replaced and made 
operational. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Donald Doty 
Business Development Manager 
 


